
 

 
 

The Oxford UK Chapter (No 7460) is proud to be sponsored by: 
 

 
Oxford UK Chapter 

Virtual Committee mtg 

13th May 2024 
 
Minutes 
 
Attendees: Bridey, Janette, Anne, Dave O, Martin, Pam, Stew, Leigh 
  
Apologies: Dave M, Mac 

 
1. Agree minutes of previous mtg  

 
2. Officers’ reports  

 

● Director 
 

Thank yous 
To Charmaine for raffle at Chapter Night 
To those who helped out at the dealership bike night especially Pam & Greg for putting up 
the gazebo and in advance of this Thursday for putting up again  
To those who went to Waterfront breakfast 
To Pam for her very successful first ride to Avebury  
To all those who attended the Baps and photo reveal - congratulations to Dave O’Dell for 

winning the photo competition. 
To the small group who attended the International Female Ride Day in Gillingham  
To Dave O for his ride to Jackaroo Café which was well supported  

 
Chapter night @ Oxford RFC 
Chapter night at Oxford Rugby Club. Room available from 7-7.15 after Scouts 

 
Breakfast @ Super Sausage 
Breakfast at Super Sausage on Saturday.  Meet up at Pear Tree at 8:30am 
 
Upcoming events 
Sunday 19th May - Pam’s LOH ride on Sunday to Aston Pottery 

22nd May - Wednesday Club ride to Rowdey Cow – Stew will step in if Bounce unavailable 
Saturday 25th May - Greg’s ride after bacon baps at the dealership 
Saturday 1st & Sunday 2nd June - Trip to Aberystwyth 
David Clough’s ride on Sunday 9th June… More Oxfordshire villages 
 
 
Membership update 
Two new members Jonathan Perkins and Aiden Jones  
 
Birmingham August visit Sat 17 August 
No Committee members available on 17th of August to host Birmingham – will shout out to 
rest of chapter for availability  

 
 



● LOH 
 
Pam suggested pilates taster sessions for a fundraiser for our charities.  She would give her 

time for free and those that wish to take part would pay a donation into the Chapter charity 
fund.  Maybe hold them at the Rugby Club – will speak to John for availability. 

 
 

● Treasurer 
 

We have £8879.57 in the bank with no cash holding. 
 

We still have a liabilities of £1250.00 to TVAA and £186.78 in the charity account. We have 
recently paid for the Jake Spicer 2024 pins; all pin income is “profit”. 

 
 

3. AOB 
 

Infinity will do a late night evening for the Chapter if enough people were interested .  
Bridey’s concern is that it Is taking business away from Dealership. 

 
Horse & Jockey pub in Stanford in the Vale are happy to host an event for us.  They also do 
breakfast 

 
Commemorative bench at dealership to be replaced as current one is falling apart.  
Committee agreed to buy a new one – Bridey will purchase. 

 
 

 
4. Close 

 
 
Date of next meeting: Monday June 10th @ 7:30pm 


